

## On behalf of the students and staff at

## Oneonta Montessori School



### Alhambra

I would like to cordially invite you and your family to our annual

#### OPEN HOUSE

# Friday, March 31st, from: 3:30 - 7:00 p.m.

Our students will demonstrate how the Montessori Materials in the classrooms motivate them to discover learning in an exploratory manner.

Our students, preschool to 6<sup>th</sup> grade, use their senses when working with these fascinating, self correcting materials that have very specific goals and purposes; thereby promoting a healthy productive educational setting.

Come see how we replace traditional learning with rich, hands-on learning experiences, allowing children to grow and excel in a well prepared environment

#### COME SEE OUR FABULOUS SCHOOL!

2221 Poplar Blvd
Alhambra, CA 91801
626-284-0840



Dear Visitors,

#### Welcome to our Open House!

If you have a child in the preschool age group you may visit us anytime between the hours of 3:30 and 7:00 p.m. In preparation for Open House, our preschoolers have chosen 3 'jobs' from the range of Montessori materials that they will present to their parents. When you visit the classrooms you will see a broad range of activities & materials that our children work with at school. If you have any questions or would like an explanation of the methodology of a Montessori classroom, please feel free to ask the teachers.

If you have a child in the Transitional Kindergarten -  $6^{th}$  grade age group, it will be informative and enlightening to sit in the classroom of your child's age group at either one of the Montessori material presentation times, (3:30 or 5:45 p.m.). Our students have picked one 'job' from the 7 subjects that they do at school every day; Math, Language, Geometry, Botany, Zoology, History and Geography. They will go on to explain its importance and use. You will notice the proficiency of their knowledge of the materials as well as their confidence and public speaking abilities. We have reserved a time slot from 4:30-5:30 p.m., for visiting families to talk to the teachers and ask questions.

We start accepting applications from prospective students beginning April  $1^{st}$  for the new school year beginning September  $5^{th}$ , 2017. Every year we have only a limited number of openings available after our students have registered, therefore it is imperative to turn in your child's application as soon as possible to avoid being put on a waiting list.

We look forward to seeing you and your child on Friday, 31st! Please make your way to the school office when you arrive and we will direct you to the classroom that is age appropriate for your child.

Sincerely,

Ms. Fiona

Director